
 

May 10, 2024

City Commission Candidate Forum -
Cohosted by the DCP Next Tuesday May 14

This is your chance to make your voice heard by the future leaders of Fargo. The DCP is
cohosting the Fargo City Commission Candidate Forum May 14 from 4pm - 5:30pm at
Fargo City Hall. The forum is being cohosted with the FMWF Chamber and the Building
Industry Association. You are encouraged to attend in person or you can view on the City
of Fargo's Youtube.

Have you been to the new
DowntownFargo.com yet?

Update your business directory to promote
your business and have access to
resources, events, and important updates.

The DCP needs your help!
Consider Volunteering at the

Downtown Fargo Street Fair July
18-20!

Are you or your office interested in helping the DCP
during the Street Fair July 18 - 20. Please email
Rocky@downtownfargo.com or You can express you
interest at our online form here! Thank you for your help!

This summer the street lights Downtown will feature the
works from student artists from NDSU School of Design,
Architecture & Art: 32 unique and original artworks were
selected from a pool of nearly 1,000 student pieces!

http://www.downtownfargo.com
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0B49A5AB2BA4FCC70-48993830-2024#/
https://www.constantcontact.com/landing1/vr/home?cc=nge&utm_campaign=nge&rmc=VF21_CPE&utm_medium=VF21_CPE&utm_source=viral&pn=downtowncommunitypartnership&nav=1385e1dd-843b-4ab7-a8e7-2a0870690bae
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